Dear Coach

In order to improve our sports coverage in the yearbook, the yearbook sports staff would like you to
complete the information below and return it to the yearbook mailbox by the end of the week. If you coach
more than one sport, please fill out a separate form for each sport. If you have any questions, please contact
me personally or by e-mail .
A member of the sports staff will be in touch with you throughout the season for additional information.
Thank you very much for taking the time to complete this form.| know you are very busy.

Sports Editor
* Coaches' Names

* Head coach

 Assistant coaches

* Team captain names

* Returning starters & years experience

* Returning players

* Significant changes this year

* Significant competition this year (please explain why)

* If you have already established your schedule for the year, please attach a copy.
* If you have already established your team, please attach a roster (name and jersey number).

*There is room for additional information or comments on the back.



* Additional information or comments




